
CTA  2023 SOCIAL COORDINATORS REPORT 
Social Coordinator’s Report

We had three social functions this year and all were well attended. 

We started with the social evening in May where Christine gave a wonderful 
overview of her trip along the Murray River. We then used the remainder of the 
evening to farewell Lucy as she embarked on the next phase of her life with her 
family back in Queensland. 

Christmas in July was our next function. Held at Golden Ponds function centre in 
Baldivis it was well attended and I believe a good time was had by everyone.

Our final function of the year was the Christmas function held at The Last Drop in 
Canning Vale. Held on what turned out to be a quite hot December day, this event 
was very well attended and it was great to see so many people in attendance. 

Thanks to everyone who came to the functions last year. 

Allwen


